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QUESTION WITHOUT NOTICE
(Of which some notice has been given)

Tuesday, 16 September 2014

Hon Robin Chapple to the Leader of the House representing the Minister for
Energy.

I refer to Horizon Power's Part C Business Case Strategic Review Program Phase
Two approvals document and ask:

I. In C.I from where is the $7.2 million funding being sourced to implement
the 61.5 redundancies in the regions by 2018?

2. Is it correct that the regional restructure will result in a further 25 FTE in the
North West Interconnected System (NWIS) and a further 16 if the Karratha
Control Centre and SCADA system is restructured?

3. Why is the reduction in staffing in the NWIS so much greater than other
areas?

I thank the Hon. Member for some notice of this question.

1.No funding is necessary because no decision has been made in respect of this figure.

2. No

3.N/A


	00000001

